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MEDIA RELEASE 
 
There are times throughout the school year that your child may be photographed, such as:  
 
Media  

   
Television stations and newspapers may stop by and photograph students for various reasons and in 
various settings including in the classroom, during activities, for a station’s “file footage” (no close-ups 
are taken at this time), or to interview students about topics relating to elementary, middle and high 
schools (close-ups can be taken at this time). 
 
PTA and Teachers 

 
Parent Teachers Association (PTA) and teachers do take random photos of students to use in the 
school’s yearbook and in their classrooms.  
 
Parents 

 
Some parents like to take pictures of their child’s class, which may also include a picture of your child.   
Some of the pictures or videos taken may be used in the school, on the District or schools’ website, in 
printed materials the District distributes, in local newspapers, or during local television broadcasts. 
 
Our goal is to protect your family’s privacy and safety.  Before publishing any pictures or videos, we ask 
your permission to do so.  For your child’s protection, if you do not give permission, we will have an 
area designated for them to sit whenever the media is present.  


